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FISCAL NOTE

The Board of Medicine estimates twelve (12) applications per year and a fee of 
seventy-five dollars ($75.00) for an estimated annual increase in special revenue 
of nine hundred dollars ($900.00). The Board of Medicine estimates additional one-
time expenses within the standard budget of roughly nine thousand dollars 
($9,000.00) in FY 2023 to develop an on-line form to accept requests for pre-
application determinations. In addition, the Board of Medicine estimates an ongoing 
annual increase to expenses within the standard budget of roughly five hundred 
dollars ($500.00) for payments to the Division of Criminal Investigations for each 
background check and estimated credit card fees for each on-line request.

All other boards reported this bill would have no significant fiscal or personnel 
impact.

On its own, this bill will not result in a significant revenue increase from 
background check fees or require additional personnel and/or funding.  However, 
passage of multiple bills of this type may result in a cumulative administrative 
impact to the Division of Criminal Investigation.
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